
OOH Meeting 12/3/15 

 

Attending:  Bruce Gordon, Diane Price, Ken Marg, Delmond Horn, Mark Schroeder, Bob Kirkley, Josh 
Finke 

 

Discussed the need to get more EMS involved in the RTAC meetings, which has been an ongoing issue.  
There have been multiple attempts made by moving meeting locations and times, none of which have 
worked.  It was determined the best course of action is probably to “take the show on the road” and 
continue to push the Trauma Basics courses.  There was also a discussion around the new staffing 
configuration for EMS services.  Josh Finke asked to step down as the chairperson of the committee due 
to reduced availability of time.  Dr. Gordon stated he would be interested and was nominated by Mark 
Schroeder, there were no other nominations it was a unanimous decision to appoint Dr. Gordon as 
chairperson.  Dr. Gordon did request some assistance and Josh Finke stated he would be willing to assist 
in the absence of Dr. Gordon.  No other discussion, meeting was adjourned at 11:50. 

 

 


